
NOTIFICATION OF DEMOLITION 

OLD HOSPITAL 

 

THIS IS TO NOTIFY YOU THE PUBLIC OF THE DEMOLITION OF THE OLD HOSPITAL 

IN THE FORT TOTTEN DISTRICT.  WE WILL BE REMOVING HAZARDOUS DEBRIS 

FROM THE SITE.  WE WILL BE WETTING THE BUILDING DURING DEMOLITION  TO  

MINIMIZE THE AMOUNT OF DUST.   

 PLEASE KEEP YOUR WINDOWS CLOSED, STAY AWAY FROM THE SITE AND KEEP 

CHILDREN INSIDE WHEN THE WORK BEGINS.   THIS WORK IS BEING DONE BY 

THE SPIRIT LAKE EPA DEPARTMENT AND IN COOPERATION WITH THE FEDERAL 

EPA DEPARTMENT.   

 

WORK WILL BEGIN MONDAY JULY 27 FOR THE OLD 

HOSPITAL DEMOLITION.     

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE FOLLOWING: 

 

ART CARMONA 701-230-2487 

JOSH TWEETON 701-230-0798 

 

 


